
 

 
 

 
 
 

Enfield County School 
Fire Risk Assessment Notification 

July 2017 
 

A full Fire Audit of the school was completed by the Local Authority Fire Officer on:
   

Lower Site- Upper Site - 13 March 2017 
 

Upper Site-Holly Walk - 16 March 2017 
 

 
 
Outcome of Audit: 
 
 

 
School met safety requirements and was      
graded  91% 

 
Recommendations from Audit: 
 

 
All recommendations were completed by 
12 May 2017 
 

 
Training: 
 

  
All School staff employees will receive Fire 
Risk Assessment and Fire Equipment 
training on 10 October 2017 
 
 

 
 
Any questions in relation to Fire safety at the school please contact Mrs B Sharp, 
School Business Manager on: 020 8363 3030 or ecsgeneral@enfieldcs.enfield.sch.uk  
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